Lakeville Cemetery Commission
Meeting Minutes
April 11,2017

The meeting was called to order at 9:00 a.m. by Chairman Upham.

Members present: Commissioners Upham, Beal and Morton.

Guests: None

Minutes of the March 14, 2017 meeting were read and approved.
In reorganization, Commissioner Beal will be the new chairman
There was no Financial Report

Old Business:

1. The proposals for Ward, Strobridge, and Hafford Cemeteries will be
returned to South East Fence as accepted. These will be the first Spring
projects.

2. Ken spoke to Paul Gargiulo of the Taunton Water Department re the
water tie-in at Precinct Cemetery. Fred will follow up with the Taunton
Water Department.

3. We still need an estimate for the repairs at McCully Cemetery. We will
contact local fence companies.

New Business:

1. We will need to seek estimates for the replacement of the fences at
Precinct and Thompson Hill Cemeteries. We want to return the fences to
the original granite posts and rods. This project would need to be
submitted to Capital Expenditures for payment, due to the size of the
project. We will ask the Historical Commission if they are aware of any
grants that would pay for this project.



2. Ward Cemetery has no fence at all. We are unaware as to what type of
fence it originally had. We will visit Ward after our next meeting,

The meeting was adjourned at 9:37 a.m.

The next meeting will be on May 9, 2017 at 9:00 a.m.



